
Help  has  Arrived:  New
COVID-19 Strata Regulations
On  Friday,  5  June  2020  new  COVID-19  strata  regulations
commenced.

These regulations introduce four key changes that will affect
strata managers, owners corporations, community associations,
precinct  associations  and  neighbourhood  associations  across
New South Wales.

The new regulations make it easier for strata managers to
convene and hold general meetings and committee meetings.

The new regulations will also enable documents to be signed by
strata managers remotely and without having the seal affixed
to them.

The  new  regulations  also  extend  certain  time  periods  for
things to be done.

Learn more about the new strata regulations here: New COVID-19
Strata Regulations

For NSW strata legal, building defects and levy collection
advice please contact us here or call 02 9562 1266, we’re
happy to assist.
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